
How exciting! You are moving from Year 1 to Year 2. 

Your new class is:  ___Foxes____ 

Your teacher is: ____Mrs Smith___ 

 

 

 

 

Your teaching assistant is: ____Mrs Dunford_____ 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have an amazing time in Year 2 and a super 

summer holiday! 

Some things will be the same. 

You will still play in the big playground but this year you will 

be the oldest year group out there. That means there will be 

lots of little ones for you to look after. 

 

 

II  

 



You will still do all your amazing learning in Phonics, Maths 

and discover and explore will now be called English. You 

might have to sit on your chair to work for a little bit longer 

but your teacher will help you with this. 

 

You will still have MOOT lessons and lots of time to be 

curious and you will still have PE lessons in the hall or on the 

field.  

 

You will still have fruit in your classes for snack time and 

class monitors to help with jobs in the classroom.  

 

 

 



Some things will be a bit different. 

You will come to school through this door each morning. The 

first grown- up you will see from school will usually be Mrs 

Gregory. Then you will walk to your classroom to see your 

teachers. 

 

 

 

 

Your classroom will look like this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will hang your coat, 

lunchbox and PE clothes 

here: 

 

You will keep your book 

bag and other important 

things here: 

 

 

 



 

A message from your new teacher 

 

You’re going to be a Fantastic Fox! I am so excited to 

welcome you into your new classroom and introduce you to 

all the super learning we have in store for you. You will have 

plenty of opportunities to be curious, independent and work 

collaboratively with the rest of your class. We are going to 

have so much fun in Fox class. Have a super summer 

holiday and I look forward to hearing about everything you 

get up to.  

 

Love from 

Mrs Smith   

 

 

A message from your new teaching assistant 

 

How exciting! We are all going to be together in Fox class. 

We will be exploring lots of different topics throughout the 

year and can’t wait to share them with you. Have a fun 

summer and see you in September.  

 

Love from 

Mrs Dunford  


